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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY MEMORANDUM, PPM 10-18
TO:
Service Region Administrators


Service Region Administrator Associates


Service Region Clinical Associates


Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM: 
Michael Cheek, Director


Division of Protection and Permanency 

DATE:
August 25, 2010
SUBJECT:
Damage Claims Regarding PCP Foster Homes 
The purpose of this Protection and Permanency Memorandum is to notify staff regarding a revision to SOP 7E.1.16 Special Expense Reimbursement for Private Child Care (PCC) or Private Child Placing (PCP) Agency.  Effective immediately, DCBS will no longer accept claims from PCP foster homes regarding reimbursement for damage to their homes or property, caused by foster children.  The PCP agency is responsible for handling any issues of reimbursement for these types of situations.  

If you have any questions regarding this memorandum please contact, via e-mail, sarah.cooper@ky.gov or by telephone at (502) 564-7536 ext. 4494.   
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